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Upcoming Dates 

 Greetings, Kia Ora Koutou Katoa, Talofa Lava, Malo e Lelei, Kia Orana, 
Fakalofa atu, Kumusta, Shlama Ellokhon, Zdravo, Kona Mauri, Malo Ni, 
Salam Alaikum, Bula Vinaka, Namaste, Chao Ban 

 
 

 
 

Week 6 
 
Tuesday 19 November 
House Leaders Trip 
House Captains day trip to 
Wellington with Mrs Milich-Misikini 
and Mrs Crummer 

 
 
Friday 22 November 
School Assembly - 2pm 
Led by Senior Management team 
 
Whanau and families are 
most welcome to join us 
celebrate our children’s 
learning and achievements 
from the week.

 
 

Week 7 
 
Monday 25 November 
Morning Liturgy  
Led by Whakanui Tuarua

 
 
Friday 29 November 
 
Wizard of Oz  
Years 4-8, Aotea Square 
 

School Assembly - 2pm 
Led by Tika Tuarua 
 

 Congratulations Gala Team 
What a fantastic gala we were treated to last weekend. Thank you so much to                             
the community for your support. The way you come in to help set up the stalls                               
and running these on the day was magic. You created a real community feel. I                             
am sure it was the fastest clean up ever too. ​Please click here Gala 2019 
 
Congratulations to our PTFA team who organised the event. You raised over                       
$36,000 profit towards further developing the school. The success of this team                       
over my 5 years has been immense with supporting lights and speakers in the                           
canopy, new playground and playground canopy, robotics and funds towards                   
the turf. By supporting PTFA events, you support every pupil in the school.  
 
House Captains Wellington Trip   
As part of the House Captains leadership programme, we fly them to                       
Wellington. The trip involves visits to Parliament, Te Papa Museum and Weta                       
Workshop. The aim is to inspire and challenge them to reach high. Next week                           
we will listen to our 2020 House Captain nominees. We wish them luck and                           
thank them for offering service to the school.   
   
Sacramental Programme 
Well done parents for hearing the call and taking action. We have 170 of our                             
pupils enrolled in the Sacramental Programme this year. One of the biggest                       
ever. Last Thursday the group met with Fr Brian to discuss the organisation of                           
the programme. A big thank you to Ms Fidow and the parents who have                           
volunteered to support and lead aspects of the programme. We all want our                         
children to stay connected to our faith and by supporting their attendance you                         
are one step in the right direction. 
 
 

A thought to leave with you: 
“​It comforts me exceedingly to hear you are 
happy.” 
Catherine McAuley 

 
God Bless 
Mr Ryan  
Principal 

‘  

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1OXBgiufHWtN6OeB-a-A6zO1LYG4JEhPmXdrB5ZfMV5U



